
Ambassador Mr. HORIUCHI made a presentation at an international conference           

in the sector of infrastructure in Africa 

 

The 2nd Dakar Financing Summit hosted by the African Union Development Agency - New 

Partnership for Africa's Development (AUDA-NEPAD) on 1-3 February 2023 in Dakar, Senegal 

was held. Approximately 1,200 people involved in African infrastructure have attended. 

At the summit, ambassador HORIUCHI made a presentation about (1) Japan-Africa 

partnership through Tokyo International Conference on African Development (TICAD), (2) 

Japan's contribution to PIDA (Africa Infrastructure Development Programme), (3) sound 

development finance, the need for global governance including the rule of law. 

 

 

 

The presentation of Ambassador Mr. HORIUCHI  

(Photo: Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA)) 

Mrs. Bekele Thomas, CEO of AUDA-NEPAD (in the white dress), Ambassador Mr. HORIUCHI (to her right), 

and Dr Kamugisha Kazaura, AUC's Director of Infrastructure and Energy (far left). 
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Related Links： 

JICA supports the 2nd Dakar Financing Summit for PIDA Enhancement 

https://www.jica.go.jp/english/news/field/2022/20230224_01.html 

https://www.jica.go.jp/english/news/field/2022/20230224_01.html

